
UNAPPROVED 

 

PROSPECT HILL PASTURE TRUSTEES MEETING MINUTES May 13, 2015 
 

 

This meeting was called to order by Mary Lou Schmidt at 5:00pm at the Dummerston Community 

Center in Dummerston, Vermont. 

 

Members present:  Ed Anthes, Elizabeth Catlin, Joe Cook, Zeke Goodband, Gurudharm Khalsa, Mary 

Lou Schmidt, Betsy Whittaker, Jerelyn Wilson 

 

Not present: Steve Glabach, Cheryl Wilfong 

 

Also present: Laurie Frechette, Bill Schmidt 

 

Joe and Betsy reported on their conversation with an abutting landowner regarding temporary 

access to Prospect Hill.  

 

Discussion ensued regarding what types of invasive plants are present and the frequency of 

clearing that will be needed. 

 

The Trustees reviewed a proposal from Steve Glabach to do some clearing on the property, with 

payment coming from the Trails Committee. 

 

Betsy will contact John Evans from the Trails Committee to find out if the Trails Committee will 

make an unconditional donation to this project. 

 

The next meeting will be held at 5pm on May 27th at the Town Office. 

 

There being no other business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 6:10pm. 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Approved 

 

 

_______________________________   

Mary Lou Schmidt 

 

 

_______________________________   

Zeke Goodband 

 

 

Submitted by:  Laurie Frechette, Selectboard Assistant 

 


